
All children should have a PE
kit in school each week. This

must include a pair of trainers,
a t-shirt and shorts. For cold
weather, children can wear

tracksuit bottoms and a
sweatshirt. They cannot wear

school jumpers as an out layer
for PE. 

We’re looking for donations for
our Christmas Fair please. 

Can you help with the following?

Alcohol for the bottle stall

New or nearly new toys

New or nearly new items for the
tombola

Gifts for the giftbags (small
toys/books/smellies etc)

Quality raffle prizes

Christmas Fair

NOVEMBER
2024

Reminder

NEWSLETTER
Upcoming Events

November
Fri 22nd: Year 5 to Live
Theatre 
Tuesday 26th: Colouring
competition winners to
Theatre Royal
pantomime

December
Fri 6th: Christmas Fair in
the school hall
Fri 6th: Christmas
Jumper Day
Monday 9th: Romeo and
Juliet ballet (class tbc)
Weds 11th: Early
Years/KS1 storyteller 
Thurs 12th: Year 2
Gibside Christmas Trail
Fri 13th: Year 5 Wintry
Tales @ Live Theatre
Mon 16th: KS1 and KS2
Christmas concert 10am
Mon 16th 2.30pm: Early
Years concert
Tues 17th: Christmas
Lunch Early Years/KS1
Weds 18th: Christmas
lunch KS2
Thurs 19th: Year 3
cinema trip
Fri 20th: Christmas
parties, all classes

Friday 20th 1.15pm finish


